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CROATIA OSIGURANJE




Meeting of the Supervisory Board of CROATIA osiguranje d.d. – Press release
The meeting of the Supervisory Board of CROATIA osiguranje d.d. was held at the Head Office of CROATIA osiguranje d.d. on Tuesday, February 22nd 2011.
The Supervisory Board acknowledged the Information about the business results in the period I-XII/2010 and granted approval of the Company’s Business Plan for the year 2011.
Approvals of the Annual Plan of Internal Audit Activities in 2011 and the Strategic Plan of Internal Audit in the period 2011-2013 were also granted. 
The Supervisory Board also granted approval of the Decisions on election and revocation of the members of management bodies in companies constituting CROATIA osiguranje Group. 

The meeting was presided over by the Chairman of the Supervisory Board Nikola Mijatović, L.P.D. The following members of the Supervisory Board attended the meeting: Mrs. Nataša Duspara, BEc, Gzim Redžepi, M.D., Mr. Josip Zaher, BEc, Mr. Ante Obuljen, LLB, and Mr. Miroslav Hrašćanec. The Chairman of the Management Board of CROATIA osiguranje d.d. Mr. Zdravko Zrinušić, BEc and the Member of the Management Board Mrs. Silvana Ivančić, BEc also attend the meeting.

Yours respectfully,

Corporate communications
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Hrvoje Odak
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MSc Boris Rozić 

Director of the Insurance Business Management Office
Mr. Svemir Kalinić
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